
 

 
 
 
 
 

Mission Statement 
Together, overcoming barriers, enabling each 

child and young person to reach their full 
potential 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Message from the Principal: 
It was an excellent day last Saturday at the Christmas Fayre, and my sincere thanks to all for their hard work and 
contributions. So many parents gave very generous donations, gave up their time to help on the day, or worked 
tirelessly to prepare so stalls were ready. Whilst we made a lot of money on the day, which of course is important, it is 
hard to put a price on the wonderful atmosphere that was generated by bringing together all groups of our community 
together, to enjoy a truly inclusive and collaborative experience. Thank you so much to everyone who came in and made 
the day such a success. We will announce the final total of money raised within the next week or so, as there are a few 
sums still to come in. 

I know we are all looking forward to the craft fayre at Stocklake next week, I hope to see you there. 

Bradley 

 

 

Message from the Head of School: 

CHRISTMAS CRAFT FAYRE – Friday 8th December 
The Stocklake Christmas Craft Fayre will be held in the hall on Friday 8th December from 10.00am to 11.30am. For those 
of you who were able to come to the bigger Christmas Fayre at Booker, you will have seen some of the items that the 
students have produced. The crafts will be available to buy, and they include Christmas cards, wrapping paper, 
decorations, and tea light holders. Stalls and games will be run by the students, with staff support.  
  
We will also be holding a raffle and a tombola, which are being organised by the students. There will also be a cake 
raffle, and we will be selling the final squares for “guess where teddy lives”, "guess the penguin," and “guess the teddy’s 
name.” Please send in money for your child in a named purse, wallet, or envelope. Activities will cost between 50p and 
£1 each and there will be refreshments also available to purchase. It would be lovely to see you there if you can come 
along.  
   

 
  
  
Rhonda 
  
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 

Vision 
A future where every child achieves the greatest 
level of independence, enabling them to become 

a valued member of society 

 
 

 
  

Signs of the Week:  
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL MEAL ORDERING FRIDAY 1ST DEC TO 11TH 
DEC 

 
• The Arbor school meals ordering will be 

OPEN on Friday 1st December to order all 
school meals for the next half term 
(Monday 8th January to Friday 9th February 
2024).  

• Please access your school meals via the 
Arbor App or the online Arbor Portal to 
order your meal choice for your child school 
meals  

• The menu is available from our website - 
click here to view 

• You can choose any meal for any day  

• Payment of £3.00 per meal is to be paid via 
the Arbor App or Portal  

• The meal ordering for next half term closes 
on Monday 11th December  

• Any child without an ordered meal WILL BE 
REQUIRED to have a HOME SUPPLIED 
packed lunch  

 

https://www.stocklakepark.com/stocklake-park/parent-information/#lunch
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Have a great weekend. 
 
Bradley Taylor 
Principal 

 
Stocklake Park School  

Stocklake, Aylesbury 
Buckinghamshire, HP20 1DP 

Theme: Friendship and Kindness   

Date  Event  

Wednesday 6th December Sixth Form Town Market Stall 

Friday 8th December Christmas Craft Fayre 

Wednesday 13th December  Christmas Lunch & Christmas jumper day  

Thursday 14th December  Makachat Café 

Tuesday 19th December Last day of term 


